Cherry Festival Association 1310 Oak Valley Pkwy. Beaumont, Ca. 92223



Beaumont City Council

The Cherry Festival is celebrating its 103rd year of bringing the largest event to the City of Beaumont. The festival attracts a large number of visitors from our surrounding area, which not only helps support the event but also contributes to our local merchants with their busiest time of year.

Our main purpose it to continue the event so we may donate funds to local organizations and service clubs. Some of the contributions are to the Beaumont Rotary, Lyons, Cub Scouts, Celebrating Reading and the Arts, Winter Wish, just to mention a few. The association also contributes to our local seniors with scholarship funds each year.

At this time we are asking the City Council to wave the park fee for the event (June 1,2,3 &4, 2023), street closure for the parade (June 3rd), and building fee for the pancake breakfast (June 3rd).

The Cherry Festival Board of Directors and volunteers would like to thank you for your time and consideration to this matter.

Sincerely, Dan Roush President